
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

THE CAPITAL PROJECT 
The school district’s architectural and construction management firms will 

be on hand to share a timeline of the remaining work to be completed. 
 

The most up-to-date information on the 
 progress of the Capital Project will be provided. 

 

Parents and community members are encouraged to attend and share their 
questions and concerns. Please join us for this valuable discussion. 

SUPERINTENDENT DIALOGUE 

January 26, 2017 

New Paltz Middle School 

Gymatorium 7:00 PM 


